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Froelich, Brian

From: Josh Fisher <joshfisher831@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2025 8:26 AM
To: Froelich, Brian
Subject: Fwd: Mercantile Music

City of Capitola Planning, 
 
This email is to support the allowing of music in front of the Mercantile between the hours of 11am - 7pm Friday through Monday and 
Wednesday.  We have been ensured they will work with us at the Capitola Hotel to not create an environment that would disturb our 
hotel guests.  
 
Please contact if you need anything further from me as the owner of the Capitola Hotel.  
 
Thanks, 
Dharmesh Patel 
408-497-1222 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Dharmesh Patel <dmeshpatel@yahoo.com> 
Date: Thu, Mar 20, 2025, 4:30 AM 
Subject: Mercantile Music 
To: <Joshfisher831@gmail.com> 
Cc: Bhavana Patel  


